
Fraud Advisory

Dear Customer,

It has been brought to our no�ce that hackers and fraudsters are taking advantage of the 

current pandemic situa�on and send emails and WhatsApp messages purpor�ng as       

Sundaram Home Finance employees or partners and using a fake website address. 

We would like to inform you that Sundaram Home Finance Limited (SHFL) does not collect 

cash as part of the processing fees / insurance charges nor does the company encourage 

this mode of transac�on. We do not advise you to transfer money to any personal accounts 

of employees or any third par�es. Please be cau�ous while opening suspicious a�achments 

from third par�es. We do not advise you to share personal documents to unknown persons 

or share them on suspicious websites. Please beware of such fraudsters and report such 

incidents to the company immediately and you can lodge a police complaint against such 

imposters. If you receive an email or message claiming to be from Sundaram Home Finance 

Limited approving loans and seeking you to pay such fees, please forward the          

email/message to us to check the authen�city.  

You can send us an email at customercare@sundaramhome.in and bring to our immediate 

a�en�on.

Thank you,

Sundaram Home Finance Limited 


